
This month we officially welcome 

summer, celebrate graduations, observe 

Father’s Day, and prepare for PCS 

season.  

Congratulations to all of our graduates. 

Whether you are graduating college or 

kindergarten, taking the next step in 

your educational career, and in life, is 

important and should be celebrated! 

We want to ease the burden and stress 

that often comes with moving, and one 

way we can do this is to ensure we are 

providing c lear communicat ion, 

answering questions, and walking you 

through the process.  You are 

encouraged to reach out to your 

Resident Service Specialist once you have received orders so they 

can guide you through every step. 

On behalf of Hunt Military Communities, I wish all of our fathers and 

father figures, a Happy Father's Day.  Whether you are serving far 

away or close to home – or supporting a spouse who is active duty – 

your commitment to your country and families is admirable. We look 

forward to honoring you this month. 

Come and join us at 

the Leasing Office for 

Donuts on Friday June 

17th from  

10:00 –12:00 p.m.  

We will have a raffle 

drawing for a special  

Father’s Day Gift Basket!  

Supplies are limited, so please call us or email 

at westsoundrso@huntcompanies.com to 

RSVP.  

DONUTS FOR DADS 

CELEBRATING SUMMER 

JUNE 
2022 



Automotive Maintenance and Policies: Due to environmental and safety concerns, 

automobile/vehicle maintenance shall not be performed by Resident, Occupant or 

Guest anywhere in the Neighborhood or Premises including garages, carports, 

parking spaces, or street. This includes but is not limited to repairs, engine clean-

ing, oil changing, and car washing.  

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 
Friendly Reminders 

Outdoor grills are permitted only outside the home no closer than ten 

(10) feet to the house or fence. Barbecue grills should not be left un-

attended when in use or while still hot. Cooking food in the front yard or 

on covered balconies, and/or patios using hibachis, grills, etc. is  

Prohibited. Fire Pits, including free standing fire pits, Tiki Torches or like. 

items are not permitted. 

Children Playing Outdoors: 

With the temperatures warming up, children will start playing outside more 

often. We just want to remind you to take a little extra time to be aware of 

your surroundings. Be sure to look both ways at intersections. Make sure to 

slow down in neighborhoods, and keep an eye out for children playing in the 

streets.

 

Pools: NO swimming pools or hot tubs are allowed on property. Wading 

pools are allowed and must be emptied and put away daily. Wading 

pools are only allowed in the backyard. 

 

KICK OFF TO SUMMER BBQ: 

Please join us on June 24th at the gazebo by 

the office, from 12 to 2 PM for a resident ap-

preciation BBQ and games. 


